
Announcement of Changes in Association 

Rules 

Dear Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you about some important 

changes to the association rules that will take effect starting [Effective Date]. These changes 

have been made to enhance our community engagement and ensure a better experience for all 

members. 

Key Changes: 

• New Membership Criteria: [Description of new membership criteria] 

• Code of Conduct: [Description of changes to the code of conduct] 

• Meeting Attendance Rules: [Description of changes to meeting attendance rules] 

We believe these changes will positively impact our association and foster a welcoming 

environment for everyone. A detailed document outlining all changes is attached to this email. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these changes, please feel free to reach out to us 

at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention and continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Association Name] 


